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15.06.20 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Today, Lancashire County Council’s Director of Public Health, Dr Sakthi Karunanithi, reviewed his 
advice on school reopening. He judged that enough progress has been made in the county to revise 
that previous advice.  
 
As a result, schools in Lancashire will be encouraged to take the decision to reopen to more pupils 
from 22 June if they are ready to do so. You can read more about this on Lancashire County Council’s 
website. See link below: 
 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/news/details/?Id=PR20/0172 
 
Soon after the announcement, Mrs Wilson sent out another survey to confirm how many children 
from Nursery, Reception and Year 1 are intending to return next week. She has sent out another to 
confirm how many critical workers’ and vulnerable children will require childcare.  
 
As soon as we receive all the information we need and are able to collate it, we will inform parents 
which groups (bubbles) their children have been allocated to. We aim to do this by Wednesday or 
Thursday this week.   
 
I will also write to you again during the week to inform you of all the procedures that will be in place 

for next week’s return.  

Best wishes, 

Patrick Smyth  

Headteacher 
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